Muheim Communiqué

Muheim Elementary School

3659 3rd Avenue PO Box 2260 Smithers, B.C. TEL.: 250-847-2688

Volume 1 Issue 7

May 2022

Principal's Message

May is here and I am pleased to welcome Joan Richardson to Muheim Elementary School. Joan has been hired as our Indigenous Support Worker. It is an important role, and we are lucky to have her. I would also like to recognize a few of our students and staff that were brave enough to shave their heads in support of the Daffodil Dash event that raised money for cancer research. Mme Izzy, Layka, April and Taya were our brave Muheim Marmots. They were very successful in raising funds and were very giving of themselves.

This month we also have a Muheim talent show lined up. Many of our acts are busy practicing and I look forward to them sharing their talents with our school. Near the end of the month, we will have our Career Day and Bike Safety Week. Our staff have been busy planning great events and engaging lessons for our students. I look forward to another great month.

Reminders:

- Parents, please call the school at 250-847-2688 or email the office at mmeoffice@sd54.bc.ca if your child will be late or absent.
- Please send a spare set of clothing to school with your child.
- Students have been asked to bring back any late or overdue library books ASAP.

District School Calendar Consultation:

The Board of Education is currently requesting feedback from its stakeholders on the *AMENDED* 2022- 2023 School Calendar

The consultation letter and draft amended 2022 – 2023 School Calendar can be found on the District's website located at www.sd54.bc.ca

The current calendar consultation period will run from April 28 to Friday May 6th, 2022.

Spring Plant Fundraiser

A huge thank you to all who supported our Spring Plant Fundraiser. If you ordered plants, please note the following pick up times:

May 5 - 1:50-5:30pm May 6 - 9:00am-12:00pm or 3:00-4:30pm. **No pickup from 12:00-3:00pm please.**

School Website & Facebook

Please visit the Muheim School website at:

http://mmeweb.sd54.bc.ca/

Like us on the Muheim Elementary School FaceBook page.

Class Photos

Mountain West photographers will be coming to our school on May 10th to do our classroom group photos. The photographer will be taking photos in the late morning or early afternoon. Please ensure that your child is in attendance so they don't miss being included in their classroom photo. Each student will receive a complimentary copy of their class photo.

PAC News

To keep up to date on PAC news please like "Muheim Memorial Elementary School PAC" on Facebook and/or email muheimpacchair@gmail.com to be added to our email list.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, June 8th in the Muheim library (Time TBA). Hope to see you there!

Go By Bike Week

Go By Bike Week is coming up!! May 30-June 3. Students are encouraged to

bike/scoot/rollerblade/walk to school and enjoy a treat in the morning when they arrive. If students are usually driven to school, consider parking over near the Chandler Park soccer field and walking the 5

minutes to school together. Everyone can get in on active transportation to school in the morning. Students who take the bus can still win draw prizes if they ride in their neighborhood at home. There will be a bike safety poster contest, (submissions are due no later than May 11), as well as great draw prizes to acknowledge participation throughout the week. (Please see attached poster for detailed information on the contest).

Calendar

May 5 & 6
Spring Plant Pickup –
May 5 - 1:50-5:30pm
May 6 – 9:00am-12:00pm or
3:00-4:30pm. No pickup from
12:00-3:00pm please.

May 3-5
Book Fair
May 10
Class Photos
May 10
Subway Lunch Orders Due

May 13	Subway Lunch
May 13	Tye Dye/Neon Day
May 20	Non-Instructional Day – No School
	For Students
May 23	Victoria Day – School Closed
May 24	Talent Show – 1:15pm
May 24	Pizza order forms & pymts due
May 27	Career Day 9:00am-12:15pm
May 27	Pizza Lunch
May 27	80's-90's Day
May 30-Jun. 3	Go By Bike Week
Jun 3	Dress up as who you want to be
	when you grow up Day

Yours sincerely,

Dwayne Anderson, Principal